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Student and staff absences are improving over 

the last several weeks when absences 

appeared to peak because of the cold and flu 

season.  We have taken a very common sense 

approach to keep our students and staff safe 

and healthy through preventative measures 

including daily sanitizing of classrooms and 

surfaces while reinforcing good hygiene 

practices among our staff and students.  
 

You can help too by following these simple practices at home. 

 

Still, reports about coronavirus in the United States have understandably prompted questions about how it may 

affect our community and schools. Please use the following quick links to stay informed. 
 

Quick Links 

 Centers for Disease Control 
 Missouri Department of Health 
 (MO DHSS) COVID-19 
 Prevention Tips 
 Travel Guidance 

 

Please know your school officials are monitoring daily updates from the Missouri Department of Health and the 

Centers for Disease Control to ensure we have the latest information to keep our students and staff informed, safe 

and healthy. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://health.mo.gov/living/healthcondiseases/communicable/novel-coronavirus/
https://health.mo.gov/living/healthcondiseases/communicable/novel-coronavirus/pdf/novel-coronavirus-factsheet.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/prevention-treatment.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html

